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seventieth session(2018) in New York, it remains important to revert to the overarching proposal 
of having half of the ILC sessions in New York, including as reflected in paragraph 388 of the 
report of the Commission on the work of its sixty third session.The fruitful informal dialogues 
held in New York between some of the Commission's Rapporteurs and delegates to the Sixth 
Committee during the intersessional period demonstrated the potential reciprocal gains of such 
interaction 

We believe austerity measures of the Organization should take into account the efficiency and 
productivity of its processes. 

Consequently, CELAC once again invites delegations to consider this proposal both as a matter 
of principle and in practical terms. Regarding the principles, all Member States are conscious of 
the importance of the ILC and of their eminent membership. The ILC has contributed notably 
along the years to the codification and progressive development of international law, and will 
continue to do so. In practical terms, however, the effectiveness of that contribution depends on 
the consideration of its successful work by Member States. Here is where interaction between 
the Sixth Committee and the ILC becomes essential. CELAC believes that bringing the ILC 
closer to Sixth Committee delegates during part of its sessions would clearly contribute to our 
own engagement with their work. 

This would also have a positive impact on the quality of the interaction with capitals.when 
Member States formulate comments and observations in written form to the ILC. In this 
connection, CELAC welcomes that the ILC Report, in Chapter 111, while considering as 
stillrelevant its requests for information on the topics: protection of the atmosphere, Identification 
of customary international law, and Crimes against Humanity, further indicates a list of specific 
issues -concerningfiveof the items on the Commission'
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in the Sixth Committee, given its informal nature. Thisshould always be scheduled at a date 
close to the meeting of Legal Advisers, and should not overlap with other relevant meetings of 
the General Assembly of 




